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I am unable to attend the public meeting on 7 November 2018 in Mudgee, but I want to
 object to this proposal.

There are many reasons for my objection, but the main one is based on the climate effect
 of burning the coal produced by this mine. The IPCC has recently published a new report
 which states that to achieve the warming limits agreed at the 2015 Paris Climate
 Conference, there should be no coal-burning power stations operating beyond 2050. So
 this is not the time to be opening up a new coal mine. Now, the only safe place for coal is
 buried underground.

Richard Edmonds

BALCOLYN NSW 2264
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